
From: Jacki Baulch [mailto:jBaulch@professionalsaustralia.org.au]  
Sent: Friday, 6 April 2018 3:39 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Cc: Sharlene Wellard 
Subject: RE: Pharmacy Award - Work Value Case AM2016/28 
 
Dear Helen 

The Guild did contact me this morning with their request for an extension in filing their submissions 
and evidence in relation to our work value claim.  They also proposed an extension for APESMA to 
file their response.  In addition, the Guild also indicated that they would be requesting that the 
Hearing dates for 30 April and 1 May be vacated because they will now only have 3 to 5 witnesses 
instead of the 20 odd they originally said they would be bringing forward. 

I confirm that we have that we have no objection to their proposed changes. 

Regards 
Jacki 
 
Jacki Baulch 
Senior Industrial Officer 
  

 
  
P: (03) 9695 8804 
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From: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, April 6, 2018 3:31 PM 
To: Jacki Baulch <jBaulch@professionalsaustralia.org.au> 
Cc: Sharlene Wellard <swellard@meridianlawyers.com.au> 
Subject: RE: Pharmacy Award - Work Value Case AM2016/28 
 
Dear Ms Baulch, 
 
Re: AM2016/30 Pharmacy Industry Award – APESMA Work Value Claim  
 
I refer to the email below. 
 
Please provide a response to the below correspondence by 5.00pm Monday 8 April 2018. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 

mailto:jBaulch@professionalsaustralia.org.au
mailto:jbaulch@professionalsaustralia.org.au
http://www.professionalsaustralia.org.au/
mailto:Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au
mailto:jBaulch@professionalsaustralia.org.au
mailto:swellard@meridianlawyers.com.au
http://www.professionalsaustralia.org.au/join/


Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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From: Sharlene Wellard [mailto:swellard@meridianlawyers.com.au]  
Sent: Friday, 6 April 2018 1:00 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Cc: Jacki Baulch 
Subject: Pharmacy Award - Work Value Case AM2016/28 
 
Dear Associate 
 
Pharmacy Award - Work Value Case AM2016/28 
 
We act for the Pharmacy Guild of Australia in these proceedings. 
 
Due largely to involvement in other hearings listed this week and next, we respectfully request a 
short extension to file the Guild’s submissions and evidence. 
 
We anticipate filing between 3 and 5 witness statements, fewer than originally estimated when the 
hearing dates in this matter were set.  On that basis, we do not think 8 days (as currently set) are 
necessary for the hearing of the matter. 
 
With the consent of APESMA, we respectfully request that the timetable be varied as follows: 
 

1. That the Guild file its evidence, submissions and any other material that it wishes to rely 
upon by 18 April (currently 11 April); 

2. That APESMA file submissions and any material in reply by 30 April (currently 23 April); 
3. That the matter be heard on 7,8,9,10 and 11 May (currently 30 April, 1,2,7,8,9,10,11 May). 

 
We look forward to receiving response in due course. 
 
Sincerely 

Sharlene Wellard | Principal 

 
Level 6, 20 Bond Street, Sydney NSW 2000  
p: 02 9018 9939 | f: 02 9018 9900 | w: www.meridianlawyers.com.au 

Sydney | Melbourne | Newcastle | Brisbane | Perth 

Meridian Lawyers Limited is an incorporated legal practice under the Legal Profession Acts of NSW, 
Western Australia, Victoria and Queensland. Not all of its principals are legal practitioner directors.  
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